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Mary Bender
Bureau of Dog Law Enforcement
2301 N. Cameron Street
Room 102

Harrisburg, Pa. 17110

February 12, 2007

Dear Ms. Bender:
Representatives from various animal organizations and avid animal lovers have either met or at
the very least written to Gov. Rendell and Dennis Wolff from the Dept. of Agriculture in order to
get dogs and cats under Companion Animals, rather than Agriculture.

My understanding is that you are aware of these puppy millers and have not done anything to
help the puppies and these conditions. I also have been told you do not respond to these emails;
I hope that information is incorrect.

Your position is deals with the Bureau of Dog Law Enforcement and the Dog Law Regulation
@36 PaB.7596. Laws need to be enforced to protect the puppies and doggies and regulate
these millers.

I have been involved with rescue and helping place cats and dogs. You are someone who has
the influence to help my job in placing these animals.

Please make these millers responsible for these animals, keep them in clean and healthy
conditions, provide heat and air conditioning as needed, inspect these facilities on a regular basis
and treat them with respect and kindness.

Thank you for help in this matter.

Sue Wix
2804 Haverford Road
Ardmore, Pa. 19003
suewix@comcast.net


